
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 3/13/2012 10:43:30 AM
To: Gleicher, Cliff (SmartMeter) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJGf);

Meadows, James L (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J7M2); Dietz, 
Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

Cc: Caron, Jennifer (jennifer.caron@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: AMI status update?

Hope you are doing weii. I would like to check into the status of doing a quarterly update on the SM 
deployment. If you recall, per Commission decisions, PG&E is to provide quarterly reports. Based on 
prior agreement with Energy Division, two of these were to be in the form of semi-annual and annual 
reports, with the other two in the form of presentations.

I believe we may be overdue on the required update. In scheduling the next update, please consider 
including the following topics, besides the usual deployment update

- SM opt-out
- HAN pilot and plans
- MyEnergy activity
- SM-based DSM programs (PTR, NEM, rates)

Thanks.

Aloke Gupta
California Public Utilities Commission
O . 415.703.5239
alQke.qupta@CDUcxa.gov
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